
MEMO TO FILE 11521 AND FILE 11533 

A De Novo application was filed on August 30, 1996 by William F. Carr on behalf of Mewbourne 
Oil Company in these two cases. Mr. Carr called to request that this De Novo application be 
withdrawn before it was advertised. Therefore, the De Novo application was never advertised 
and no hearing was scheduled. 


